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SINGLE VEHICLE ACCIDENT HARBOUR VIEW BOULEVARD 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (January 13, 2015) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue 

personnel responded earlier this  morning to a single vehicle accident at the 

intersection of Harbour View Boulevard and S. Links Circle. 

 

Emergency communications received the call at 7:47 a.m. advising of the 

accident involving a Ford Taurus that ran off the roadway and struck a light pole.  

The lone occupant, an adult female, received emergency medical treatment and 

assessment from Suffolk Fire & Rescue personnel and was ground transported 

to Bon Secours at Harbour View in critical condition.   

 

The driver, Irma J. McCoade, age 66, of Portsmouth, later expired at the hospital. 

 

Harbour View Boulevard northbound at S. Links Circle was briefly shut down 

after the accident and a portion of the roadway will be closed throughout the 

early afternoon as the cause of the accident remains under investigation. 
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